
 

Royal Grammar School Telephone Email Headmaster 

Amersham Road 01494 524955  admin@rgshw.com Philip Wayne 

High Wycombe  

Buckinghamshire Facsimile Website 

HP13 6QT 01494 551410  www.rgshw.com Registered No. 07492198 

 

 
26 June 2025  

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

YEAR 7 FENCING TASTER SESSION – Wednesday 2nd July 2025 

 

All Year 7 students are invited to attend a Fencing Taster Session with Coach Jenny Douglas on Wednesday 2nd 

July to see if they are interested in joining the RGS Fencing Club in September 2025. No previous experience of 

Fencing is required.  

 

The taster session will take place in the Sports Hall from 3.45pm to 5 pm. Students should use Changing Room 8 

to change into PE kit and trainers.  

 

The Year 8 RGS Fencing Club will take place after school on Wednesdays starting on 10th September. Annual 

membership costs £100 and students are required to purchase a glove, a foil/sabre body wire and a plastron; all 

other items of fencing clothing and equipment are supplied by the school and we run a scheme which allows year 

8 boys to hire a plastron.  

 

If your son is interested in attending the taster session he should sign up via his SOCS Cocurricular account by 

close Tuesday 1st July. Any queries, please email me.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Nathan Crinyion 

nic@rgshw.com 

 

https://www.socscms.com/login/278

